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March 2, 2021 

 

Michael Garone, Vice President of 

  Business Development 

Strategic Behavioral Health, LLC 

8295 Tournament Drive, Suite 201 

Memphis, Tennessee  38125 

 

     Re: Withdrawal of Certificate of Need Application 

      Seasons Residential Treatment Program, LLC 

      Docket No. 17-16-2408 

 

Dear Mr. Garone: 

 

 Thank you for your e-mail of March 2, 2021 informing the Commission that Seasons Residential Treatment 

Programs is withdrawing the above- referenced Certificate of Need application. 

 

The Maryland Health Care Commission accepts the withdrawal of this application without prejudice.  By 

copy of this letter all affected persons are notified of this action. 

 

           If you have any questions about this determination, please contact Kevin McDonald at (410) 764-5982. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ruby Potter 

Health Facilities Coordinator 

 

 

cc: Ernst L. Carter, M.D., Prince George’s County Health Department 

 Kevin McDonald, Chief, Certificate of Need, MHCC 

 Suellen Wideman, Senior Assistant Attorney General 

James Buck, Esquire 
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Ruby Potter -MDH- <ruby.potter@maryland.gov>

RE: Seasons Residential Treatment Program, LLC 
1 message

Mike Garone <mgarone@strategicbh.com> Tue, Mar 2, 2021 at 1:18 PM
To: Suellen Wideman -MDH- <suellen.wideman@maryland.gov>
Cc: "Ernest L. Carter" <elcarter@co.pg.md.us>, "James C. Buck" <jbuck@gejlaw.com>, Tom Dame <tdame@gejlaw.com>,
"Ruby Potter (DHMH)" <ruby.potter@maryland.gov>, Kevin McDonald <kevin.mcdonald@maryland.gov>, Jeanne-Marie
Gawel -MDH- <jeanne-marie.gawel@maryland.gov>, Paul Parker <paul.parker@maryland.gov>, Mike Garone
<mgarone@strategicbh.com>

Please accept this email as formal request to withdraw the CON Application submitted in 2017 for Seasons Residential
Treatment Program, LLC. 

 

Mike Garone

Vice President of Business Development

(901) 277-6522

 

From: Suellen Wideman -MDH- <suellen.wideman@maryland.gov>  
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 12:30 PM 
To: Mike Garone <mgarone@strategicbh.com> 
Cc: Ernest L. Carter <elcarter@co.pg.md.us>; James C. Buck <jbuck@gejlaw.com>; Tom Dame <tdame@gejlaw.com>;
Ruby Potter (DHMH) <ruby.potter@maryland.gov>; Kevin McDonald <kevin.mcdonald@maryland.gov>; Jeanne-Marie
Gawel -MDH- <jeanne-marie.gawel@maryland.gov>; Paul Parker <paul.parker@maryland.gov> 
Subject: Re: Seasons Residential Treatment Program, LLC

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Please see attached letter from Commissioner/Reviewer Jason McCarthy requesting supplemental
information from Seasons Residential Treatment Program LLC. Also attached is a Word version of
the attachment for ease in providing the requested information.

Thanks.

Suellen

 

Suellen Wideman
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Senior Assistant Attorney General
Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Avenue
Baltimore, Maryland 21215
410-764-3326
443-986-3162 (cell)
suellen.wideman@maryland.gov

 

 

 

NOTICE: This message and the accompanying documents are intended only for the use of the individual or entity to
which they are addressed and may contain information that is privileged, or exempt from disclosure under applicable
law. If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are strictly prohibited from
reading, disseminating, distributing, or copying this communication. If you have received this email in error, please
notify the sender immediately and destroy the original transmission. 

CAUTION: HIPAA Privacy No�fica�on: This message and accompanying documents are covered by the Electronic Communica�ons
Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521, and contain informa�on intended for the specified individual(s) only. This informa�on is
confiden�al. If you are not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are
hereby no�fied that you have received this document in error and that any review, dissemina�on, copying, or the taking of any
ac�on based on the contents of this informa�on is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communica�on in error, please
no�fy us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message.
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